
Item 10 – Presentation of District Static Water Level Application & Hydrograph 

 

One of the District Management Plan objectives is to provide board members with all 

recorded water level measurements once every three years. Management determined 

that the Board would be given access to the data every year and in real time. 

Halff Associates was tasked to provide anyone using the District websites the ability to 

access not only collected water level measurements but allow the wells to be filtered by 

aquifer and provide a visual hydrograph for each of the wells. 

The application has been launched, and the Board will receive a short demonstration 

and training on how to use the tool. This portal will be the sole source of information for 

board members to view and understand aquifer impact from pumping. 


